
 

750 9th St NW, Suite 650 Washington, DC 20001 Phone (202) 629-5833 Fax (202) 466-9666 Web SupplyChainAssociation.org  
Email info@SupplyChainAssociation.org 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                Media Contact:   

          Samuel Freund 
        (703)-244-9251 

                samuelfreund@Rational360.com 
 

HSCA Statement on House Energy and Commerce Health Subcommittee Hearing on “Made in 
America: Strengthening Domestic Manufacturing and Our Health Care Supply Chain” 

 
Washington, DC (June 12, 2025) – Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) President and CEO Angie 
Boliver today released the following statement: 
 
“The Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA), which represents the leading traditional healthcare 
group purchasing organizations (GPOs), applauds the House Energy and Commerce Committee 
leadership for their work to enhance domestic manufacturing and resilience in the medical supply chain. 
As the sourcing and contracting partners to American hospitals and healthcare providers, traditional 
healthcare GPOs are committed to ensuring that hospitals and the patients they serve have continuous, 
reliable, and affordable access to medical products. We hope to continue working with bipartisan 
policymakers to bolster domestic manufacturing. 
 
HSCA supports efforts to increase domestic capacity in the supply chain, and we are proud that our 
members are able to offer customers the opportunity to source necessary products domestically. GPOs 
work alongside manufacturers and healthcare providers to increase competition and promote domestic 
manufacturing, which is vital to ensuring patient access to essential medicines and products. During the 
COVID-19 pandemic, for example, a number of HSCA member GPOs launched programs to invest in 
domestic and geographically diverse manufacturers, helping expand production capacity and increase 
hospital access to critical supplies, including pharmaceuticals. GPOs also help bring new products to 
market with domestic manufacturers through long-term contracting – a key component designed to 
support manufacturer investment and sustainability.” 
 

### 
 

About the Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA)  
The Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) represents the nation’s leading healthcare group 
purchasing organizations (GPOs), which are critical cost-savings partners to America’s hospitals, homes, 
nursing home pharmacies, clinics, home healthcare providers and surgery centers. GPOs deliver billions 
in savings annually to healthcare providers, Medicare and Medicaid, and taxpayers. HSCA and its 
member GPOs are committed to delivering the best products at the best value to healthcare providers, 
to increasing competition and innovation in the market, and to being supply chain leaders in 
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transparency and accountability. For more information, visit www.supplychainassociation.org. Follow 
HSCA on Twitter @HSCA. 
 
 


